
From: Webmaster  
Sent: Friday, June 1, 2018 7:31 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2018-06-01 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2018-0028 
 
-- Name -- 
Richard Phillips 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
I object to any and all increases in distribution rates and service charges by Energy+.  As a consumer, I 
should not be expected to pay to "harmonize" 
the January 2016 purchase of Brant County Power Inc. and Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. 
Present Delivery and Regulatory charges are too high; there should be no increase. My residential 
delivery and regulatory charges ALWAYS outweigh my charges for my smart-metered Time-of-Use 
consumption EVERY month. I do track and calculate my bills monthly and my electricity charges NEVER 
exceed the delivery and regulatory charges. I'm sure that Energy + can reduce the salaries and benefits 
of their executives, and reduce the profits and distribution to their shareholders, even if that seems to 
be mostly The City of Cambridge in order to not increase consumers' costs. 
 




